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1. Highway Superintendent’s comments on revised plans should be received.  The applicant’s 
representative have identified that the plans have been revised to address his comments.   
Plans should be sent to the Highway Superintendent for review. 
 

2. A revised SWPPP has been received and is under review by this office. 
 

3. A revised Rock Removal Plan has been submitted dated June 2022.  This plan has identified a 
significant reduction (3 acres to 1.6 acre) in the amount of area proposed for rock removal. 
 

4. The applicants representative are requested to provide a narrative of the hydraulic loading 
calculations to the sanitary sewer collection system.  This narrative will be submitted under a 
cover letter through the City of Newburgh for the required Flow Acceptance Letter. 
 

5. Health Department approval for the proposed potable water system is required as the project 
will be considered a water main extension with hydrants. 
 

6. The Town of Newburgh Town Board approval for the senior density bonus must be updated. 
 

7. Highway Superintendent and Town Board approval for re-alignment of Creek Run Road should 
be addressed. 
 

8. The applicants are requested to discuss provisions for emergency back-up generators for the 
senior apartment use. 
 

9. A proposed bioretention area is located between the existing Creek Run Road and proposed 
Creek Run Road in the Town right of way.  Operation and maintenance of this should be 
identified.  The responsibility for the operation and maintenance should be identified. 
 

10. Outlets from proposed bioretention areas should be depicted on plans.  Bioretention areas are 
depicted in detail as having under drains. 
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11. Mechanism to limit the depth within bioretention areas to the maximum 6inch depth should be 
addressed. 
 

12. An access road detail is depicted for operation and maintenance of the Stormwater 
Management Facilities.   Location of these access roads should be depicted on the plans. 
 

13. All Stormwater Facilities which contain standing water must be fenced in accordance with Town 
Code.  Fencing should be depicted in plan in detail. 
 

14. The applicants should discuss the status of the SEQRA review and determinations for this 
project.  A revised EAF dated 5 June 2022 has been submitted.  It is noted the revised EAF is not 
signed. 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
MHE Engineering, D.P.C. 
 

 
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 
















































